
You’re Invited  
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
It is with great excitement that we invite you to attend the Mountain Villa and Allamuchy 
Township School Virtual Back to School Night which will take place Thursday, September 24. 
This night is a wonderful opportunity for our staff to provide an overview of the curricular 
programs and activities that our students will be participating in during this school year. It is also 
an opportunity to further establish communication between home and school. We value the 
partnership between home and school and look forward to a continued productive partnership 
with you to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential. 
 
Please find the Mountain Villa and Allamuchy Township School Back to School Night schedules 
below: 
 

Mountain Villa School Parent/Guardian Schedule: 
6:00 PM: Welcome by Dr. Sabol 
6:15 PM: Homeroom Presentations by Your Teachers 
6:30 PM:  Resource Room Instruction Presentations/Visits with Specials Teachers or 
view online overview videos 

 
Allamuchy Township School - Schedule for Parents/Guardians of Grades 6 - 8 students 
6:15 PM: Welcome by Dr. Caruso 
6:30 PM: Grade Level Team Presentations 
6:45 PM: Resource Room Instruction Presentations/Specials Teachers Overviews 
 
Allamuchy Township School Schedule for Parents/Guardians of Grades 3 - 5 students 
6:30 PM: Welcome by Dr. Caruso 
6:45 PM: Grade Level Team Presentations 
7:00 PM: Resource Room Instruction Presentations/Specials Teachers Overviews 
 

Each Back to School Night will kick off with a welcome by the principals. Additionally, specials 
teachers will pre-record videos to provide an overview of their classes while grade-level teams 
will meet with parents and guardians using Meet/Zoom. All links and resources for Back to 
School Night will be available on the website. 
 
The school nurses, guidance counselors and Child Study Team members will also be available to 
assist parents during the evening. Please reach out to those members to set up a time to touch 
base during Back to School Night if needed.  
 
Students and staff are doing a fantastic job during this unprecedented time. We look forward to 
fostering our continued partnership and seeing you at our Virtual Back to School Night! 
 
Truly, 
 
Dr. Caruso & Dr. Sabol 


